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Paskert Divers Thompson is pleased to announce a significant expansion of our legal team over the past several months. Our firm is 
committed to delivering exceptional legal services, and this growth reflects our dedication to providing the highest level of expertise and 
support to our clients.

We are pleased to introduce six associates that recently joined our ranks: Trevor J. Alfredson, Ryan J. Ricca, Matthew P. Rothrock, 
Jessica S. Mazariego, Collin A. Mixon, and R. Max McKinley.

These talented attorneys bring diverse legal backgrounds, skills, and experiences that enhance our capacity to serve clients effectively across 
a wide range of practice areas. They have already begun to make significant contributions to our firm and clients.

Their expertise, dedication, and commitment to excellence align with our firm's values and history of delivering outstanding legal solutions. 
With their addition, we are better positioned than ever to meet the evolving needs of our clients.

As our team continues to grow, we look forward to continuing to provide the highest quality legal services and personal attention that our 
clients have come to expect from us.
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